COVID-19

If you are concerned that you may have been exposed to, or are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, please
contact Telehealth at (1-866-797-0000), your primary care provider, or your local public health unit at 416-338-
7600

In an effort to curb the local spread of the 2019 novel coronavirus amidst a global pandemic outbreak, public
health officials in Ontario are setting up dedicated COVID-19 assessment centres all over the province.

The first wave of test centres should be active by Monday, according to Ontario's Ministry of Health, with more
to come down the road.

The first GTA-based assessment centres to open are or will be located at:

e William Osler Health System — Peel Memorial in Brampton (open now)

e Trillium Health Partners in Mississauga (open now)

e North York General Hospital (open now)

e Michael Garron Hospital in Toronto (open now)

e Scarborough Health Network — Birchmount Hospital (opening date: Monday, March 16)
e Mackenzie Health in Richmond Hill (opening date: Monday, March 16)

The assessment centres are all located in separate buildings, close to the hospitals that they are associated with,
according to Ontario's Minister of Health Christine Elliot.

Ontario plans to launch its own COVID-19 online self-assessment tool in the coming days. Once live, it'll be
available via the government's dedicated coronavirus information web page.



